
Spring 2025 

Happy New Year! 

Adults working in Class 2 

Mrs Griffiths will be working Monday to Wednesday and Mrs Matthews Thursday and Friday. 

We are supported everyday by either Miss Pinches, Mrs Jones, Miss Robinson and Mrs Goode 

P.E 

P.E is on a Monday and Friday afternoon this term. Children are to continue to come to school in their kit 

on these days. If your child is unable to tie their laces, please send them in Velcro trainers. Please can you 

ensure that if your child has long hair it is tied up for these days and earrings need to be taken out or 

covered in tape. As the weather gets colder, please ensure they have tracksuit bottoms and waterproof 

coats. 

Drink bottles 

Please ensure your child has a drink bottle every day. (Water only) 

 Morning snack 

Your child may bring a piece of fruit to eat at break time (grapes cut in half lengthways)  

Reading  

Please hear you child read regularly, just 10 minutes a day will make all the difference. In class 2 the 

children are encouraged to become more independent with their books and changing them. Please let us 

know if they haven’t! Reading diaries are for recording what they have read. Your children can write in this 

as well as any adult hearing them read. To encourage a love of reading your child may bring home a “book 

to share” which is for you to read and talk about with them. Please can their reading book and reading 

diary come into school every day. 

More information on our website class page. https://www.edgeschoolsfederation.co.uk/wistanstow-ce-

primary-school-home/class-pages 

 

We are looking forward to a productive, happy and fun term. 

 Kind regards  

 Mrs Griffiths, Mrs Matthews, Miss Pinches, Mrs Jones, Miss Robinson and Mrs Goode 
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